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Supporting Pennsylvanians with developmental disabilities and their families to achieve greater 
independence, choice, and opportunity in their lives. 

 

Prudent Payment of Claims Suspended until April 2022 
ODP Announcement 21-031 

AUDIENCE: 

All Interested Parties 

PURPOSE: 

To announce the continued suspension of Prudent Payment of claims for Medical 

Assistance providers through March 31, 2022. 

DISCUSSION: 

The Governor's Budget Office has announced it will continue the temporary suspension 
of Prudent Payment of claims for Medical Assistance providers through March 31, 2022.  

Prudent Pay will be reinstated beginning April 2022 using a phased-in approach. 

For more information about Prudent Pay during the COVID-19 pandemic, please visit the 
following link: Provider Quick Tips: Waiver of Prudent Pay during COVID-19 emergency. 

https://www.dhs.pa.gov/coronavirus/Pages/OMAP-QTip-Waiver-of-Prudent-Pay.aspx

